
Department of Planning and Budget 

2012 Fiscal Impact Statement 
 

1. Bill Number:   HB352ER 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Cox, J.A. 

 

3.  Committee: Passed Both Houses 

 

4. Title: Emergency management plans; victims' rights. 

 

5. Summary:   Requires the Department of Criminal Justice Services (DCJS) and the Criminal 

Injuries Compensation Fund division of the Workers’ Compensation Commission to be the 

lead responding state entities for individuals determined to be victims during critical events 

and emergencies under emergency management plans developed by school boards, 

institutions of higher education, the Board of Health, the State Emergency Medical Services 

Advisory Board, the Virginia Department of Emergency Management (VDEM), and political 

subdivisions. 

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

7. No Fiscal Impact:  Final (see Item 8) 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  It is not anticipated that this legislation would have a material fiscal 

impact on the fiscal resources of DCJS or CICF.  This legislation requires that current contact 

information for DCJS and CICF be maintained in each emergency management plan. Further, 

DCJS and CICF are to be contacted and serve as lead coordinators once an emergency 

management plan is activated. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  DCJS, Workers Compensation 

Commission, VDEM, localities 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  None 
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